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To 
Umpire Members

Scoring Members


Life Members


Vice Presidents


Associate Members


Friends of NIACUS


Honorary Secretaries – NCU Clubs

2011 NIACUS Annual Dinner – Friday 8th April 2011 – La Mon Country House Hotel

Following on from our successful 60th Anniversary dinner last year we are hold our Annual Dinner at the new surrounding of the La Mon Country House Hotel.  The dinner will be a great opportunity for all those supporters and friends of local cricket to gather together and catch up with old friends and exchange the humour and good natured chat that is an essential characteristic of a NIACUS dinner.

Our guest speaker for the Dinner is still to be confirmed but we hope to have someone who carries on with the list of excellent contributors that we have had over the years.  We will also be hosting our ballot and would encourage anyone with contributions to bring them to our Open Meetings or simply give it to Bob Kane on the night.

The cost of the dinner is £30 and this will include a full 4 course meal and wine at each table.  I have attached an order form that must be completed and returned to me with your payment by Friday 25th March 2011.  Please note that I will also take bookings for tables if any club or grouping wishes to be together.  I would also ask you to indicate any special dietary requirements on the form.  

If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me or any member of the Executive Committee for details.

Jonathan Lyttle

Honorary Secretary

NIACUS

2011 ANNUAL DINNER – LA MON COUNTRY HOUSE HOTEL

FRIDAY 8th APRIL 2011

ORDER FORM

Name

…………………………………………………………………………………………

Address
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………………………....

Telephone Number

…………………………………………………………………………………

No of Tickets

…………………………………………………………………………………………

Special Dietary Requirements
Yes/No

Please return to Jonathan Lyttle, Honorary Secretary NIAUS by Friday 25th March 2011.  Tickets £30.  Cheques made payable to NIACUS.
4 Rose Park
Ballylisk

Tandragee

BT62 2LZ

Jonathan.lyttle@nihe.gov.uk

